
 

 
Friday 23/5/2025 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Creswell Crags 
 
Confirmed Dates – Please note change of  arrival at school and  return times. 
 
Thursday 5th June - Hedgehogs and half of Squirrels 
Friday 6th June – Foxes and half of Squirrels 
 
All children will need to bring a packed lunch, drink and snack. They will need to wear 
clothing and footwear suitable for outdoor activities but we ask that they wear a school 
sweatshirt and bring a coat. 
 
We will need children to arrive at school at 8.30am so that we can set off promptly 
at 8:45 am.  
We will set off back from Creswell at 2:30pm and will return to school for around 
3:30- 3:40pm. However, we may be slightly late if the traffic is unhelpful.  
 
 
If you haven’t already, please log on to Parentpay to complete payment of £20.43 as per 
previous letter and give consent for your child to go.  
 
If your child is in receipt of free school meals please contact the school office as we may 
be able to offer assistance in paying for this trip.  
 
Thank you 
 
 
 
The Year 3 team 


